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May 16, 2018 

 

Ms. Jana Saba 

Rocky Mountain Power 

1407 West North Temple, Suite 330 

Salt Lake City, UT 84116 

Data Request Response Center 

PacifiCorp 

825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 

Portland, OR 97232 

 

Re:    Rocky Mountain Power’s Annual Report of the Subscriber Solar Program for the Period 

of January 1, 2017 through December 31, 2017; Docket No. 18-035-11 

 

Dear Ms. Saba: 

 

 The Public Service Commission (PSC) reviewed PacifiCorp’s, dba Rocky Mountain 

Power, Annual Report of the Subscriber Solar Program for the Period of January 1, 2017 

through December 31, 2017 (Report) filed on March 30, 2018. The PSC also reviewed the April 

3, 2018 and May 7, 2018 comments from the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) summarizing its 

review of the Report.  

 

 The DPU reports the program is considered to be fully subscribed and, based on a 

December 31, 2017 liability account balance of ($1,437,398) versus a forecast liability account 

balance of ($2,180,000), the program is performing better than expected by $742,602. The DPU 

recommends the PSC acknowledge the Report. 

 

Based on the PSC's review of the filing and the recommendation of the DPU, the PSC 

acknowledges the Report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 

PSC Secretary 
DW#302093 


